
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians         23 October 2023 
 

I would like to share the following message with you.  
 
Words of Wisdom - Every Student Needs to Hear. Don't take your parents for granted. Getting a bad grade isn't the end of the 
world. Use the Internet as a tool for education more than entertainment. Stress is a fact of life, but it should never become a 
way of life. 
 
Words of encouragement are important to remind students that hard work never goes unrewarded.  
 
Kind regards. 

 

Gr 12 CAT NSC exam Paper 1 
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Text Book control  

Text Book control  

 

 

 
 Reminder to return REREGISTRATION REPLY SLIPS soonest. 

 

 FP – Gr R-3 Concert. 21 September 2023. 

 

We are excited to announce the video USB’s of the FP concert is available to 

purchase at R120 per USB. 

 

Contact: Ma’am Rene Phillips – rphillips@royalschools.co.za  

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Grade 12 Prize Giving  
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ACHIEVERS TEA 2023 
 
On the 13th of October 2023 the Top 2 Academic 
learners of each Grade were spoiled to a lovely tea 
party. 
 
There were delicious refreshments. 
 
The staffroom was beautifully decorated in honour of 
these learners. The learners could sit back, relax and 
enjoy each other’s company. 
 
Thank you to all the learners who work so hard at 
their academics. It was a real pleasure to spoil the 
learners as they most definitely deserve it. 
 
 

MERIT TEA 2023 
 
On the 20th of October we had the priviledge to celerate 
one learners in each Grade, who have attained the most 
merits/ recognitions in their grade.  
 
We enjoyed every moment together. The learners received 
a Top Merits badge for 2023. Learners may wear this 
badge for the rest of their school career here at Princess 
Park. The learners were delighted.  
 
It is never easy to always do what is right, however these 
learners have shown exemplary behaviour which aligns 
with our P.I.P.E Values. We are proud to have you in our 
school. Well done! We hope to see you at next years tea.  
 

 
 
 

       
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


